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Newslink Webpage Guidelines 
 
Any publicity for non-u3a activities must be accompanied by a suitable statement to the effect 
that u3a members participate in this activity as private individuals and not as u3a members. See 
Policy on Involvement in Non-u3a Activities for further details. 
 
It is our policy that our Website should not include any items which are illegal, inappropriate or 
offensive. Also articles should not be contrary to the aims and ethos of the u3a movement. 
 
The purpose of the Newslink page is to provide information about sites and organisations 
providing further learning, or holding events that may be of interest to our members. It is not to 
advertise commercial businesses. 
 
All items that may be suitable should be sent to our Newslink editor. 
The generic email address for the Newslink Editor is:  lmu3anewslink@gmail.com  
 
Any articles which the Newslink Editor feels are inappropriate may either be rejected or submitted 
to the chair or committee for a final decision. 
 
The Newslink editor is responsible for receiving, editing, and submitting these items to  
the Webmaster.  
 
All articles must comply with GDPR rules and regulations. 
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